
 

 

 

26th November 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The School Kitchen are very kindly offering your child Christmas Lunch on Friday 13th December 2019. To 
ensure they receive the best service we would like you to purchase their lunch in advance. In return each 
student will receive a VIP pass allowing them early access and a Christmas cracker.  
The Dining Hall will be decorated with festive accessories and the students will get to sit in groups of 
their choice. 
 
If your child usually brings a packed lunch to school but wishes take part, your child will need to pay with 
the correct change to Miss Richards in room 7 with their reply slip. If your child is entitled to Free School 
Meals; they must return the reply slip.  
 
Vegetarian option is available. 
 
Traditional Christmas Dinner includes; Roast Turkey and all the trimmings as well as a choice of desserts 
- £2.20.  
 
For all students who do not wish to take part please be aware the alternative to the Christmas lunch is 
limited to sandwiches. 
 
On the reply slip attached please complete the appropriate fields. 
 
All orders and payment must be entered before Friday 6th December beyond this date we advise your 
child to bring a packed lunch. 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
REPLY SLIP 
 
Return to: Miss Richards, Ashton Community Science College before Friday 6th December. 
 
Christmas Lunch – Friday 13th December 2019. 
 
Student Name: ……………………………………………………………………………     Form:………………  
 

 I would like to pre order a Christmas Lunch for my child and enclose £2.20. 

 I would like to pre order a Christmas Lunch & my child is entitled to Free School Meals  

 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………………………………… (Parent/Carer)    Date: ………………………………… 


